Debrecen, 29 January, 2016

Professor Sven D. Jelaska

Editor-in-Chief of Periodicum Biologorum

Dear Professor Jelaska,
Enclosed please find our manuscript entitled “Group selection harvesting supports the diversity of epigaeic arthropod assemblages (Coleoptera: Carabidae; Araneidae: Araneae; Isopoda: Oniscidae).” by Zsuzsanna DEBNÁR, Tibor MAGURA, Roland HORVÁTH, Dávid D. NAGY, Szabolcs MIZSER, András DEMKÓ, Bence TAJTHI and Béla TÓTHMÉRÉSZ. We would like to submit this original research paper to Periodicum Biologorum in the issue concerning the 17th European Carabidologist Meeting for publication.
In this manuscript we studied the effects of group selection harvesting on diversity of ground-dwelling arthropod assembalges. Our manuscript is focusing on the pattern of carabids (Carabidae), spiders (Araneidae) and isopods (Oniscidae). Our aim was to investigate effects of different forest management methods (group selection harvesting and clear-cut) on epigaeic arthropod assemblages.
The results are based on the original works of the authors, and the manuscript is not being submitted to other journals. All authors agree with the content and with the submission.
We would greatly appreciate to have the manuscript reviewed for the journal.
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Sincerely yours,

Zsuzsanna Debnár 
Corresponding author and the co-authors
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